
STATE OF MAINE 

MAINE LABOR RELATIONS BOARD 

Augusta, Maine 04333 

NOTICE 
 
 

Piscataquis County (County) and AFSCME Council 93 (Union) filed two duly executed 

Agreements on Appropriate Bargaining Unit (Agreements) and Voluntary Recognition Form 

(Recognition) with the Maine Labor Relations Board. The stated purpose of the Agreements is to 

create a bargaining unit composed of non-law enforcement County Sheriff employees. The new 

bargaining unit is entitled Unit C and includes the following positions: Full-time Cooks and 

Sheriff’s Clerk.  Through the Recognition, the County voluntarily recognized the Union as the 

designated bargaining agent of Unit C. 

 

Effective the filing of the Agreements and Recognition, AFSCME Council 93 is recognized as 

the bargaining agent for the unit described above. 

 

Should any employee or other person have questions or concerns regarding the bargaining unit 

agreement, they may contact the Maine Labor Relations Board. The Board office is open 

between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

STATE OF MAINE 

MAINE LABOR RELATIONS BOARD 
90 STATE HOUSE STATION, AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333 (207) 287-2015 

 

 

THIS IS AN OFFICIAL GOVERNMENT NOTICE 

AND MUST NOT BE DEFACED 
  

 
Issued:  October 24, 2024  


